Highlights of Community Council meeting
January 3, 2018

There were 9 of the 14 Associations in attendance, and light homeowner attendance.

Security reported that a car ran the light at Whispering Leaves and hit the Block Wall on the corner, reminding residents that the corner is a dangerous area and to be careful when entering the intersection.

Business Office reports that the Audits are going well and as issues come up the President and Treasurer of the affected Association will be notified to confer.

Applications for the position of Co-Chair of the Community Council will be accepted until January 31 for the election at the March 7th meeting.

Is it possible for Members to break away from their association: Yes, sell your Unit in one association and buy a Unit in another association.

Discussion of in-house Security vs Security Company...no interest to change at this time.


